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January 25, 2021 

SENT VIA EMAIL 

Premier of Ontario 
Room 281, Legislative Building 
Queen's Park, Premier's Office 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 

Attention: The Honorable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 

Dear Premier Ford: 

Re: January 19, 2021 - WELLAND CITY COUNCIL 

File No. 20-64 

At its meeting of January 19, 2021, Welland City Council passed the following motion: 

"THAT THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF WELLAND receives for 
information and supports the letter from the Medical Advisory 
Committee; and further 
THAT Welland Council in the strongest possible terms, urges the 
Provincial Government to immediately allocate more Pfizer vaccines to 
Niagara and restore the allocation of Moderna that was unfairly taken 
away, that the Mayor be authorized to send a letter to the Premier of 
Ontario to this effect on behalf of Welland City Council and that this 
motion be forwarded to all local area municipalities, all members of the 
Provincial Legislature and the Medical Advisory Committee." 

Yours truly, 
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Tara Stephens 
City Clerk 

TS:cap 

c.c.: - The Medical Advisory Committee, sent via email 
- Local Area Municipality Clerks, sent via email 
- All Members of the Provincial Legislative Assembly of Ontario, sent via email 

Bridging the past, present and future 


